
ST ANDREW’S RESALE SHOP 

We have very exciting news.  St. Andrew's will be partnering with Have Hammer Will Travel (also known 
as Mr. Hammer) in a resale shop opening August 1.  Have Hammer and St. Andrew's will share equally in 
the expenses, revenues and overall management of the shop. The shop is located on the mountainside 
of the carretera just a few blocks from the church, and just west of S & S Auto.  Look for 4 bright blue 
doors.  The resale shop will occupy about 1/3 of the space, and the remainder of the space will be used 
by Have Hammer for their carpentry classes and woodworking. We will have a brief open house this 
Sunday from 1-3 p.m., so come by and check it out. The shop will open to the public on August 1.  The 
hours will be from 10-3 Monday through Saturday. We are now accepting donations and consignments 
at the shop between the hours of 10 and 3. Regalorama is still on, but don't put off cleaning out those 
closets until the last minute!  We can use just about anything you don't need or want. 
 
Volunteers are always needed.  If you're looking for something to do that's a little different and like to 
meet new people, contact Dale Wilson (dalia61116@gmail.com), Laura Foster (foster312@earthlink.net) 
or any member of the Outreach Committee. You can easily identify Outreach Committee members now 
by the yellow ribbons on their name tags. 
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